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CAMPUS

NOTES

Andrew Taylor, a junior at
Newtown High School, was
one of two Connecticut stu-
dents awarded a $20,000
scholarship to Quinnipiac
University at the Connecticut
Science Fair for his project,
“Comparing Salt Marshes on
the Long Island Sound Using
Health Indices in Fundulus
Heteroclitus.” The fair was
held at Quinnipiac University
March 14-18. Andrew was
selected as one of five stu-
dents to proceed to the Inter-
national Science and Engi-
neering Fair in May.

Andrew’s project has received
previous science awards such
as the Pfizer Life Sciences Fifth
Place Life Science Award, the
First Place Project Oceanology
Individual Award, and the
Excellence in Environmental
Conservation Studies Award.




